DR. CHRISTIN HURT COMPLETES ONE-YEAR COMMITMENT WITH LUPO CENTER

June 25, 2012 - New Orleans, LA — The Lupo Center for Aesthetic and General Dermatology announces
that Dr. Christin Hurt has recently completed her one-year commitment to the practice. Dr. Hurt was a
great asset to the practice where she treated patients in the full range of medical, surgical and cosmetic
dermatology. She will continue to pursue her career as a dermatologist in Jackson, Mississippi, where
her husband is relocating to complete his orthopedic surgery fellowship. Dr. Mary Lupo and her staff
appreciate Dr. Hurt’s service and wish her the best in her future endeavors, both professionally and
personally.



